CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF SEKONDI-TAKORADI

P O. Box TD 236 Takoradi
YOUTH OFFICE

10TH OCTOBER 2019

E DIRECTOR
ABDOO TEAM OF DONOR-PARTNERS

DEAR SIR/MADAM,
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

| write on behalf of Adiembra Community Youth to sincerely express our thanks and appreciation to
labdoo group of donor-partners for the donation of laptops and desktop computers for the support of the
formation and education of the youth of St. John The Baptist in Adiembra.

As young people of our time and age we are committed to studying what is happening around the globe
and to contribute our quota to help improve our academic and moral environment.

Kindly allow us to say a very big thank you to the entire labdoo group of donor-partners for the immense
support of information and communication technology materials we have received from you. We are very
grateful and may God richly bless your effort as you continue to put smiles on the faces of people across
the globe.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

\ / s
REV. FR. FRANCIS BAFFOE DAVIS

(DIOCESAN YOUTH CHAPLAIN)

Mobile: +233 0208822743 / 024 317 7722 Office: + 233 0502081015
Email: sektadyc@hotmail.com



